August 17, 1966

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Moniz R. R. 1, Box 71 Kula, Maui 96790

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Moniz:

The petition by Frank and Bessie Moniz (A66-112), for an amendment to the Land Use District Boundaries from an Agricultural District to a Rural District for approximately 6.9 acres at Kaonoulu, Kula, Maui, Tax Map Key 2-2-06: 63, was denied by the Land Use Commission at its meeting on August 5, 1966.

Prior to taking action on your petition, the enclosed memorandum was presented to the Commission.

Should you desire any further information, or have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Very truly yours,

GEORGE S. MORIGUCHI Executive Officer

Encl.

cc: Chairman Thompson Planning and Traffic Commission, Maui